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Garden Club of Stuart, Inc. 


April 1, 2024 Board Meeting 


Program Chair’s Report 


For our April Annual Spring Luncheon, we are fortunate to have as our 
speaker Dr. Zack Jud, a Marine ecologist whose research has been 
focused on the Indian River Lagoon Estuary.  We will hear his remarks on 
the causes and hopefully what we can do to help stop the algal blooms on 
our local waterways.  


Our programs are scheduled for the 2024 - 2025 Club year, so look forward 
to some exciting presentations.  We have one field trip planned so far that 
will coordinate with the January program.  Hopefully we can have 
workshops that will enhance our members’ skill in the art of flower design. 


Respectfully submitted,


Mary Jane DuCoin


